
Kenny and his Dad 
have two large 
boards that they 
cut into 6 equal 
pieces for their 
treehouse project. 
If they use 8 
pieces, what is the 
fraction of pieces 
used? 

Evan and his 
brothers share 12 
pencils. What 
fraction of the 
pencils will each 
boy receive?

There were 3 pans of 
brownies at Sam’s 
party. Her mom cut 
each pan into fourths 
to help share with Sam 
and her 2 friends. If 
each kid had 6/4, what 
fraction of brownies 
are remaining? 

A table of 6 people 
at a restaurant 
share a basket of 8 
breadsticks so that 
each person gets 
an equal amount. 
What is the 
fractions of 
breadsticks each 
person will get?

Maggie cuts 4 
cakes into eight 
equal pieces. 
Maggie and her 3 
friends eat 6 pieces 
each. How many 
pieces of cake will 
be left over?

Micah wants to 
share her 2 candy 
bars with her three 
friends because 
she can’t eat it. 
What is the fraction 
of the candy bars 
each friend will 
get?

Sandra has eight 
donuts to share 
with with 3 siblings. 
If they cut each 
donut in half and 
eat 3 halves, how 
many halves will 
remain?

Tracy’s mom cut 5 
pieces of cloth into 
fourths. She used 
17 fourths. How 
many pieces of 
cloth does Tracy’s 
mom have left?



Kenny and his Dad 
have two large 
boards that they 
cut into 6 equal 
pieces for their 
treehouse project. 
If they use 8 
pieces, what is the 
fraction of pieces 
used? 

A-8/12  or 1 ⅓ 

Evan and his 
brothers share 
12 pencils. What 
fraction of the 
pencils will each 
boy receive?

A-6

There were 3 pans of 
brownies at Sam’s 
party. Her mom cut 
each pan into fourths 
to help share with 
Sam and her 2 
friends. If each kid 
had 2/4, what fraction 
of brownies are 
remaining?

 A-6/4 or 1 ½ 

A table of 6 people 
at a restaurant 
share a basket of 8 
breadsticks. They 
divide each stick 
into fourths. What 
is the fraction of 
breadsticks eaten if 
each person had 
5/4?

A-7 ½ 

Maggie cuts 4 
cakes into eight 
equal pieces. 
Maggie and her 3 
friends eat 6 pieces 
each. How many 
pieces of cake will 
be left over?

A- 8

Micah wants to 
share her 2 
candy bars with 
her three friends 
because she 
can’t eat it. What 
is the fraction of 
the candy bars 
each friend will 
get?

A- ⅔ 

Sandra has eight 
donuts to share with 
with 3 siblings. If they 
cut each donut in half 
and eat 3 halves, how 
many halves will 
remain?

A- 0

Tracy’s mom cut 5 
pieces of cloth into 
fourths. She used 
17 fourths. How 
many pieces of 
cloth does Tracy’s 
mom have left?

A-¾ 


